
 
 

 
 
December 19, 2011 

 
 

ADVICE LETTER NO. 142 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Mr. Doug Dean, Executive Director 
Colorado Public Utilities Commission 
1560 Broadway, Suite 250 
Denver, CO 80202 

 
Re: McLeodUSA Telecommunications Services, L.L.C. d/b/a PAETEC Business Services 

Colorado P.U.C. No. 6 
 

Dear Mr. Dean: 
 
 The accompanying tariff sheets, issued by McLeodUSA Telecommunications Services, L.L.C. 
d/b/a PAETEC Business Services (“McLeodUSA”) are sent to you in compliance with requirements of 
Public Utilities Law.   

 
Colorado P.U.C. No. 6 – Telecommunications 

 
      Cancels 
Sheet No.  Revision  Sheet No.  Revision 
6   1st Revised  6   Original 
8   1st Revised  8   Original 
23.1   Original  n/a 
23.2   Original  n/a 
23.3   Original  n/a 
23.4   Original  n/a 
 

The purpose of this filing is to revise definitions and add a new section.  
 

The proposed effective date of this filing is January 3, 2012. 
 
 If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (281) 465-1431 or by email 
at Julie.Dishman@paetec.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Julie Dishman 
Manager, Regulatory & Tariffs 
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